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Valentine’s Day Grams

Drone Club

The 8th-grade class recently launched a creative
fundraising project selling Valentine’s Grams to spread
love and joy throughout the school. They designed eye-
catching posters, put together a menu of sweet items,
and organized the entire operation themselves. The
students worked together to promote the sales, ensuring
everyone knew how they could send a thoughtful
message or treat to friends, teachers, and staff on
Valentine’s Day.
Thanks to their teamwork, determination, and
community support, the 8th graders raised a record
amount of funds for their graduation celebration. 

In our effort to encourage students in STEM, we’ve started a new Drone
Club! This club is not only giving students hands-on experience with
technology, but they’ll also be competing in an upcoming drone
competition very soon. Stay tuned for more updates as they take flight!
We can’t wait to see what they achieve!

Spelling Bee

Not only did they achieve their fundraising goals, but they also gained valuable business experience and
showed off their entrepreneurial spirit. It was a fun and successful way for them to celebrate the season of love
while making memories for their upcoming graduation!
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We are incredibly proud to highlight two of our talented
students who recently represented our school at the
regional Spelling Bee competition in Los Angeles. After
winning our school’s Spelling Bee, they went on to
compete against other private schools in the area,
showcasing their hard work and dedication. Their
impressive achievement is a testament to their focus and
commitment. Congratulations to both of you – we’re so
proud to have you represent our school!



Coming Up: 30 Hour Famine & Sponsor and Supporter Brunch

A Weeks Adventure!
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This year, we decided to mix things up with our annual Book Fair,
shifting it to early February to avoid the end-of-year rush. It landed
perfectly on February 6th, right after our 100th Day of School and
Global School Play Day. The first week of February was a whirlwind
of excitement and energy, leaving us all with full hearts and a sense
of accomplishment.
Our students kicked things off by dressing up for the 100th Day of
School, and the creativity was off the charts! From clever costumes to
inventive ways of counting, it was a true celebration of learning and
imagination. But the fun didn’t stop there. We spent the week
exploring out-of-the-box learning opportunities through play,
embracing Global School Play Day, and encouraging students to
learn in new and exciting ways.
As if that wasn’t enough, we wrapped up the week with a cozy
reading experience by warm "campfires," setting the stage for our
Book Fair theme: Read S'more Books! We transformed our gym into
a camp-like atmosphere, where students could enjoy browsing books,
making memories, and diving into new stories.
The combination of laughter, creativity, and the joy of reading made
this year’s Book Fair a standout event. We’re grateful for the support
and energy that made this week such a memorable experience for all!

Our middle schoolers are taking part in
the 30-Hour Famine with World Vision to
combat world hunger. We kindly ask for
your prayer support as they go without
food for 30 hours, raising awareness and
funds for those in need. Your
encouragement means the world!

Get ready for a cultural adventure around the
world at this year’s Sponsor and Supporter
Brunch on April 11 @ 10am! We’re excited
to host you and celebrate the vibrant, diverse
cultures that make LACS so unique. We
would love it if you could join us To RSVP
please call 323-735-2867,  use our website
mylacs.org or email
smarroquin@losangeleschristianschool.org  

Stay connected with us and see all the exciting happenings at LACS by following us on
social media! Don't miss out on updates, events, and more – follow us today!

Instagram: lacs_eagles
Facebook:  Los Angeles Christian School


